

Report to Cornish School District SAU Study Committee Correspondence with NHSBA re: 194-C:2 Timeline

RSA 194-C:2 does not contemplate what happens if the committee cannot finish its work or if the committee cannot come up with a recommendation. (per NHSBA counsel).

OPTION I (not recommended by counsel)

Since the committee effectively is not ready to recommend withdrawal, it, by default, is recommending that the school district not withdraw from SAU 6. The recommendation to not withdraw would be submitted to the voters of the school district at the next annual school district meeting. A new committee would be created if the voters rejected the recommendation to not withdraw.

OPTION II (recommended by counsel)

Through a warrant article at the 2015 annual meeting, a new a new committee would be created which essentially would be intended to serve as the same committee or finish up the current committee's work.

Given the significance of the issue, counsel recommended that the district run the question by its own private attorney.